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May 2024 Monthly Report 

 

Type of Activity    Number 

Arrest     1 

Assist EMS/Fire   1 

Burglar Alarms   10 

Collisions    0 

General Calls for Service  6 

House Watches   375   Total houses:  11 

Loud Party/Music   0 

Offense Reports   4 

Parking Citations   7   

Parking Warnings   18 

Robbery/Hold Up   0 

Shooting/Stabbing   0 

Suspicious Person/Veh  4 

Theft     4 

Traffic Citations   3   

Traffic Warnings   1  
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Significant Activity in Audubon Park 

 

We had a large increase in burglar alarms in May, but thankfully all were false.  

Two of the offense reports were the recovery of a stolen motorcycle and a stolen 

plate.  Both of those were stolen from other jurisdictions and recovered on Preston. 

On May 31, 2024, a person went through the backyards of several homes to steal 

items and remain undetected from the roadway. The person would stack the items 

usually in a neighbor's yard.  He then came back around 3:45 am in a vehicle, 

quickly loaded the items, and left the neighborhood. This resulted in four theft 

reports. Based on the investigation, this is a serial thief and burglar who has 

targeted numerous neighborhoods all around Louisville recently. We have good 

electronic evidence of the suspect and the vehicle.  Det. Neal is investigating the 

case. 

There was an increase in parking warnings due to a large event at the Audubon 

Country Club.  

 

Colonel Mike Murdoch 

Chief of Police 


